NEW HAMPSHIRE BUILDING OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION

53 Regional, Suite 1 Concord, NH 03301 (603) 228-1231 Established in 1965

March 17, 2016

Carrie Rouleau-Cote
President
Town of Auburn

Mr. William Nash ICC Regional Liaison 73 Allston Avenue Middletown, Rhode Island 02842

William McKInney Vice-President City of Nashua

RE: Chapter Support

Bill:

Dario Carrara Secretary Town of Peterborough

Mark Morong
Treasurer
Town of Stratham

Michael Santa Asst Treasurer City of Concord

Bruce Buttrick Director Town of Hudson

Steve Paquin

Director

Town of Belmont

Timothy Dupont Director City of Nashua

Michael Hagan Director City of Keene

Wayne Richardson Immediate Past President Town of Bedford On behalf of the New Hampshire Building Officials Association I would like to take a moment and thank you for your continued support with our efforts here in New Hampshire. Your participation at our breakfast meeting with the New Hampshire Home Builders Association yesterday was a great opportunity for local contractors and business people to see a face and hear a voice representing the International Code Council. I also noted that you were able to make a connection with the NHBA Regional Liaison which I view as a positive direction for our region.

Building relationships and communication are so key in our outreach duties to raise the profile of our profession and the value of building safety. As we continue the efforts to recognize the 2015 I-Codes as the State Building Code, our chapter is so fortunate to have committed members. We certainly consider you one of our members and an asset to our Association.

Again, thank you for your support and commitment. Hope you can now go and enjoy your family vacation and see you back here in Portsmouth, New Hampshire for the ESBOF Conference in April.

Carrie Rouleau-Cote, President

New Hampshire Building Officials Association

603-483-5052 x 3

nhboa@comcast.net

Cc. Sara Yerkes, VP Regional Affairs Robert Drexler, Director James Morganson, Director

> New Hampshire Building Officials Association Celebrating 50 Years of Promoting Building Safety 1965 - 2015